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PR#047-24 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Ministry of Human Development Names New Director of the 

Office of Indigenous Peoples' Affairs 

Belmopan, March 22, 2024. 

The Ministry of Human Development, Families and Indigenous Peoples' 

Affairs is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Gustavo Requena as 

the Director of the Office of Indigenous Peoples' Affairs. Mr. Requena joined 

the Ministry on March 18, after a transparent recruitment process. 

Mr. Requena has a deep-rooted connection to indigenous communities. He 

was born and raised in a Maya community and brings firsthand experience 

and understanding of the challenges and opportunities faced by indigenous 

populations. 

Prior to his appointment, Mr. Requena served as a teacher at Julian Cho 

Technical High School for 16 years. Furthermore, he worked as the 

Community Outreach and Livelihoods Director of the Ya’axché Conservation 

Trust in the Toledo District.  

As Director, Mr. Requena will be involved in the work of the Office of 

Indigenous Peoples’ Affairs at the Ministry and with both Maya and Garifuna 

communities.  

Ends  
  
For more information, contact: 
Adele Catzim-Sanchez 

Chief Executive Officer  
Ministry of Human Development, Families 
and Indigenous Peoples’ Affairs   
ceo@humandev.gov.bz 
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